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It is reckless and irresponsible for the City to make comments or take a position on the
BDCP tunnel project until a real cost and policy analysis has been done. I oppose the
Fuentes BDCP motion, and urge you to instead support a cost benefit analysis for the city of
LA".

-- 
H. Gail Sanes
720 Huntley Dr. #101
West Hollywood, CA 90069
 


